
The Greatest Letter Ever Written!



Rom 6:14,17-18
14 “For sin will have no dominion over 
you, since you are not under law but 
under grace. …..17 But thanks be to God, 
that you who were once slaves of sin 
have become obedient from the heart to 
the standard of teaching to which you 
were committed, 18 and, having been set 
free from sin, have become slaves of 
righteousness.” 



Heb 10:25 “Do not forsake the 
assembling of yourselves together as is 
the custom of some but all the more as 
you see the day approaching.”





Acts 2:42
“And they devoted themselves to the 
apostles' (the) teaching and (the) 
fellowship, to (the) breaking of bread and 
(the) prayers.” 



Acts 2:46-47
“They continued daily, attending the 
temple together and breaking bread in 
their homes, they received their food 
with glad and generous hearts, praising 
God and having favor with all the 
people.”



Ps 127:1
“Unless the Lord builds the house,
those who build it labor in vain.
Unless the Lord watches over the city,
the watchman stays awake in vain”



1 Cor 15:58 “Be steadfast, immovable, 
always abounding in the work of the 
Lord, knowing that in the Lord your labor 
is not in vain” 

Col 3:23 “Whatever you do, work 
heartily, as for the Lord and not for men.” 



Ps 127:2 
“It is in vain that you rise up early and go 
late to rest, eating the bread of anxious 
toil; for he gives to his beloved sleep”



Rom 6:14,17-18
14 “For sin will have no dominion over 
you, since you are not under law but 
under grace. …..17 But thanks be to God, 
that you who were once slaves of sin 
have become obedient from the heart to 
the standard of teaching to which you 
were committed, 18 and, having been set 
free from sin, have become slaves of 
righteousness.” 



Heb 12:15
“See to it that no one misses the grace of 
God and that no bitter root grows up to 
cause trouble and defile many.” 



Rom 6:14,17-18
14 “For sin will have no dominion over 
you, since you are not under law but 
under grace. …..17 But thanks be to God, 
that you who were once slaves of sin 
have become obedient from the heart to 
the standard of teaching to which you 
were committed, 18 and, having been set 
free from sin, have become slaves of 
righteousness.” 
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